
Woods Cross Community Council
Meeting date: April 6, 2016

 
In attendance: Travis Lund, Elizabeth Mumford, Cary Jo Neiman, Maren Hansen, Michele Halls,
John Haning, Wendy McLachlan, Ray Mudrow, Carol Petersen
 
Meeting began at 2:30
 

I. Approval of last month’s minutes. Moved for approval by Cary Jo, all approved.
II. Principal report:  Mr. Haning

a. Drill team will have their Night to Remember tonight and then Cheer and Drill
tryouts will be underway.  Choir auditions will begin next week after the music
trip ends.

b. Sage testing and AP testing will be coming up soon.
c. Prom will be April 16th

d. Student fundraisers have been completed.  $7,000 was raised for Make a Wish for
Teagan and $4,000 was raised for Janette Duffin’s cancer expenses.

e. The schedule for finals week will be decided by JSSC in the morning.
f. The construction project will begin the end of this month.  Portable classrooms will

be moved to the parking lot south of the driver’s ed range.  The range will be
stripped for parking and passes will be sold next year that guarantee a student a
reserved spot, but they must move their car by 2:30 p.m.  

III. SIP Goals – Travis Lund
a. Goals for the 2016-2017 School Improvement Plan have been drafted.  Goals were

compiled with the input of department heads and the District Assessment
department.  These goals were discussed in detail by Travis.  The completed SIP
plan will be drafted at a meeting on April 18th and presented to the council at the
next meeting for their approval.

b. There was a discussion about the possible 15,000-18,000 extra money in the Trust
lands budget.  One idea was to use it for laptops for a mobile computer lab.
 Mobile labs can free up classroom space used for computer labs.

IIII. PTA report– Michele Halls
a. Still selling blankets for fundraiser.
b. PTA helped with the fundraiser for Janette Duffin
c. New PTA Board for 2016-2017 will be sworn in at the April meeting

V. Counseling report – Carol Petersen
a. Counselors are registering students for next years’ classes.  Parents can view the

requests on-line until April 17th.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m.
Next meeting – May 4th – 2:30 p.m.




